
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Tree Maintenance Services – RFP 3045 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Rebecca Crosson 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

The Purchasing Department recommends that the bid be awarded to Jim’s Tree Service for annual tree 
maintenance services with options to renew up to 4 additional 1 year periods.   

 BACKGROUND: 

Proposals were requested and opened December 20, 2024, for tree maintenance services to be utilized in all City 
departments. We received responses from 4 vendors.  

 


